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Three members – two Professional & Technical Communication majors and one 
faculty – from the Department of Communication represented RIT at this year’s 
66th Annual Convention of the New York State Communication Association. Held 
this past weekend in Kerhonkson, NY, Ms. Kimberly Reeb (PTC), Ms. Elissa 
Nyerges (PTC) and Dr. Susan Barnes attended the conference and each presented a 
scholarly paper. 

  

Kimberly Reeb garnered a “Top Paper” award for her presentation entitled 
“Parent-Teen Communication About Dating Behavior”; Kimberly’s paper was an 
edited version of her Senior Thesis in Communication that she completed in Spring 
Quarter 2008. 

  

Elissa Nyerges presented her paper entitled “When Fake Becomes Real: Getting 
Your News from The Daily Show.” And Dr. Barnes offered “Students’ Reactions 
to Second Life: A Course on Online Advertising.” 

  

Congratulations Kimberly, Elissa and Susan. 
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